
English Maths 

Our book for this half term will be “Holes,” by Louis Sachar. It is a clever multi-
layered story of how Stanley Yelnats and his family have dealt with adversity over 
several generations. This will be the basis for our guided reading and writing; we 
will be producing character studies of a couple of the characters, writing 
speeches, explanations and stories. Underlying this writing will be a drive to iron 
out any punctuation and common spelling irregularities.  

We will be looking at decimals – recognising and creating tenths, hundredths and 
thousandths before moving onto multiplying and dividing with them and linking them 
to fractions. This will be followed by a unit on percentages – finding simple 
percentages of numbers and linking them to fractions and decimals. Finally, we will 
be introduced to algebra by looking at inverse operations, function machines and bar 
models to help us create and solve simple formula and equations. 
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Electricity is the topic for this term. 
We will be looking at the relationship 
between numbers of batteries and 
components (bulbs, buzzers etc) 
within a circuit and formalizing how 
we draw them; thinking about 
working systematically when carrying 
out experiments and creating 
electricity from some unusual sources! 

We will be embarking on a brand new 
history topic looking at early Islamic 
civilization including how there were major 
advancements in fields such as science, 
medicine and mathematics; contrasting at 
the time with western Europe going 
through its “Dark Age.” We will research 
and discover in order to answer the 
question “Was it a beacon of light in the 
dark ages?” 
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Joe Wicks will be vying with Mr 
Goldsmith in PE this term! 
Please aim to access “The Nation’s 
Favourite PE teacher’s” PE sessions at 
least once a week. There will also be a 
few sessions from our favourite PE 
teacher too. 

Linking with RE and 
History, we will be 
learning how to draw a 
selection of simple 
Islamic patterns – 
brushing up on our ruler 
and compass skills at the 
same time. 

We were going to have a term 
of ukulele lessons. This will 
now take place in the summer 
term and in the meantime we 
will be listening and 
responding to three genres of 
modern music – and 
performing one of them! 

Using a range of 
French songs we 
will be expanding 
and revising our 
vocabulary – 
practicing orally 
and in writing too. 

We will study the 
concept of 
“pilgrimage.” This will 
build upon our 
knowledge of the Five 
Pillars of Islam and link 
to Christian and 
secular journeys too. 

As well as learning 
to navigate Google 
classrooms, we 
will be following 
the Purple Mash 
unit of work on 
creating 
spreadsheets. 

 


